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April 3, 2024

In Person/Microsoft Teams

Welcome — Ms. Katie Gambill

BAP Mid-Year Meeting Event Review — Jennifer Welch

- The meeting went well! There was some interest from students in government work.

- Thank you to Jennifer and Dani for representing the chapter!

AGA/ASMC Joint PDC Update — LaTrice Akers

- Registrations have been coming in. The registration deadline is April 11.

- Ms. Gambill had not seen anything on registering through her chain of command. She

now has the flyer to disseminate.

AGA National PDT Drawing — Jordan Cochran

- The hotel scholarship requires the recipient to be a current year or upcoming year CEC
member. This will be communicated to the winner.
- 10 people entered the drawing. Jamie Peters was the winner. Alternates were drawn in

case the winner cannot attend. Winner will be notified today.

Around the Horn

- Jennifer Welch and Dani Powers will be attending the LEAD conference next week.

- CGFM Month proclamations from the State of Indiana and City of Indianapolis have
been received for March. They will be posted on the website and social.

- CBP will begin having an increased presence in the Bean Center this month. Stevie

McGill and Noah Sturgeon can help us get the word out. The next webinar (the one after
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Ethics on April 10) will be in person, so that would be a good opportunity to get more of

our CBP members involved.
Elections are coming up. We will want to get them completed earlier than we did last

year.



